
 
 

  

April 6, 2022 

 

{address} 
{city, st, zip} 
 

Re: Service Lateral Replacement Project – FY21 Construction Delay Notice 

 

Dear Homeowner, 

 

The City of Henderson sent a letter dated March 1, 2022, discussing the replacement of the 
publicly owned water service laterals in your neighborhood, including the line that serves your 
home. This work was expected to start in April 2022, however, due to the supply chain issues 
that are causing many material shortages, the contractor has notified the City that construction 
has been delayed and could start in 14-16 weeks (this is an estimate only). The City will notify 
you when the construction start date is confirmed.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and patience. For more information, please scan the QR 
Code below, or with specific questions, please email 
utilitiescommunications@cityofhenderson.com. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Department of Utility Services 

 

  
 


